
RECREATION TRAILS COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
 

MARSHFIELD TOWN HALL 
 

PLANNING BOARD ROOM 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm on June 15th, 2022. Brendan made a 
motion. Scott Second. Unanimous. 
 
IN ATTENDANCE: Steve Goodhue, Ned Bangs, Scott Decastro, Brendan Coyne 
 
Absent: Keith Rice 
 
Guests: Angela Sciezeka, Mike Arsenault 
 
Advisors: None 
 
Review minutes: RTC minutes from January to May were approved (7 meeting minutes). 
Brendan made a motion to approve. Scott second. Unanimous. 
 
Old Business 
 
> Eversource Lease – in review, Ned to touch base in July – update at July 
meeting 
> Furnace Brook Watershed, New Trail – Ned gave an update in regard to the 
new Furnace Brook Trail. 2 loops and a bench. Walked with Bill, Jeff, and Jason 
Zimmer. Need a footbridge, fall project. Notice of Intent to St. Christine’s. July 
update. NEMBA to give us bridge? 
> You are Here, Trail Guideline and Horse Etiquette signs – Steve gave an 
update that we all signs except Standish Street are installed. Brenner will install 
Standish Street signs when we are ready at no charge since we paid him for this 
service. Extra Horse Etiquette signs (10) will be held by Greg Guimond until a 
future date. 
> Gangway (Damon’s Point) – no update 
> NEMBA Fall mountain bike race  - moving forward with mountain bike race 
> Trail Ambassador work – great turnout at Jose Carreiro woodland – 22 
people showed up ad the social media response has been very positive 
> Rail Trail / Bridle Path map update – Angela getting out to proof and went 
over proofs. Look good. 
> Kiosk # 8, Saint Christine Church – Tom to start work in the fall 
> CRS - Couch Beach – Table for Bill 
> Pratt Farm – Steve tried to get $2,000 for Pratt signage, from Open Space but 
was unsuccessful. Town Counsel will no longer cross project fund movement. 
> PED Lights, grant – not approved 
> Red Gold Farm – everything is filed, 20 day waiting period – 23 houses 



approved. Garretson needs to approve P&S. 
 
 

 New Business: 
> Trail vandalism – stairs vandalized, graffiti, bollards covered with graffiti 
– police notified 
Lifelong learning- June 18 walk - 6 people signed up for walk on 
Saturday 
> CPC Meeting- update – no more funds than what we already were 
approved 

 Memberships: Steve Goodhue confirmed that he is moving out of 
Marshfield in August of 2022. This will result in Steve leaving the 
committee in July of 2022. 

 
Correspondence – Sun and Ski, Cheryl in Pembroke wants to become more 
involved Keith and Ned times are up, Ned going for re-appointment, Keith haven’t 
heard from. Molly Caroll and Caroll family up for trail work in maintaining Hoyt 
Hall. 
 
Community Input  
 

Next Meeting: 7/13 at 7pm 

 
8:32 meeting adjourned, Brendan made a motion Ned second. Unanimous. 
 
 
 
 


